






ASD-W DEC Report 

October 19, 2017 Public Meeting 

Fredericton Education Centre 

Because many PSSC’s were not up and running in September and some not in 

October I am adding to this report some items that were discussed in our 

September Weekend Retreat and items from earlier meeting this fall. 
 

• At our September retreat we discussed our goals for this school year and 

form the remaining three years in our tenure. Hopefully they will be 

announced at our November Public Meeting.  

• It was also a chance to network and get to know our new Superintendent – 

Catherine Blaney. 

• At this meeting we decided to review and revise our policy manual. A new 

committee was struck and over the next months they will be bring revisions 

to the DEC for their input and suggestions. 

• At an information session in Woodstock we listened to a presentation from 

the city of Fredericton, hearing there concerns over where a new School 

might be located. It is the Minister and his staff that makes these decisions. 

The DEC only makes recommendations to the Minister. 

Consent Items: Approval of Agenda/Minutes 

Superintendent Reports –  

o Superintendent Reports  

�    ASD-W - EL4: Budgeting and Forecasting (2nd Quarter) 

Discussion of Monies allocated a for Operations and projects and 

where we stood financially for the year to date.  

�    ASD-W - EL8: Communication to Council some discussion 

ensued the role of our new Communication Officer, Jason 

Humphrey. 

Committee Reports 

o Presentations from the Burton Elementary School PSSC on the 

sustainability of the school and possible changes to the Catchment area 

which might help the school.–  

o Policy Committee continues to work on Revisions. 

Next Public Meeting: 6:30  Thursday, November 16th, 2017 ~ Woodstock Education 

Centre 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Terry H. Pond 

Dec Rep. Sub-District 7 


